
 

PARK SPRINGS ELEMENTARY 

Tuesday, March 27th is Spring Break!! 

What a Great Time for a School-Wide Play Date!! 

Park Springs Elementary invites you to play and dine with us at  

Off the Wall in Coconut Creek on March 27th from 11-9:00 PM. 

Whether it's jumping, laser tag, arcade games or any of the delicious food and 

drinks from their café, 15% of this event's proceeds will be donated back to our 

Park Springs Elementary. 

Come jump with friends and support our great school!!! 
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